Kalamunda Dramatic Society’s 
40th Anniversary 1972-2012
In 1971 local drama enthusiasts Dee Howells, Audrey Candy and Terry Rilchie met in each other’s homes to read plays.  Later, over a cup of tea, Des, Audrey and Barry Moss (a local school teacher) decided to form a drama club in Kalamunda.  More drama enthusiasts were recruited and, with the help of props from the defunct Darling Range Drama Society, the fledgling group was soon rehearsing its first production – two one-act plays  called WHAT SHALL WE TELL CAROLINE and THE BROWNING VERSION
- which performed to 10 people on its first night at Kalamunda Agricultural Hall.  In 1979 rehearsals moved from classrooms and sitting rooms, and performances at the Agricultural Hall, to the current theatre, where the group had to construct seating and a stage in the gutted shell of an old church…  and the rest is history!
